
 

 

  
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Education, Councillor Stephen Wells has made the following 
executive decision:  
 
 

UPDATE FROM SCHOOL GOVERNANCE WORKING PARTY 
 

Reference Report: 
Update from School Governance Working Party 
 
Decision: 
 
That Members’ comments be noted. 
 
That the recommendations of the School Governance Working Group be supported. 
 
Reasons: 
 

The School Governance Working Group was established at the meeting of Education 
PDS Committee on 23rd January 2013 to ensure that the Local Authority has a pool of 
well trained governors able to play an effective role in ensuring that schools are well 
governed.   
 
At the first meeting of the School Governance Working Group on 12th March 2013, the 
Working Group discussed a range of issues impacting on the recruitment, role and 
responsibilities of Local Authority Governors, and made recommendations around 
how this could be better developed. 
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Education PDS Committee on 19th 
March 2013 and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Stephen Wells  
Portfolio Holder for Education 
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Resources 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   20 Mar 2013 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   27 Mar 2013  
Decision Reference:   ED13021 

 
 


